
  

 
Kia ora whanau 
 
We have reached the end of term 3 and I want to take this time to acknowledge the incredible job that all of our staff 
and parents have done, supporting our students both at school and out in the community in a wide range of sporting, 
cultural and academic activities. Without this continued support our children would miss out on these exciting 
opportunities.   
 
The production was a huge highlight of this term and I look forward to our Senior Kapahaka group "Huia Kaimanawa" 
performing at the Regional competition next term. 
 
Have a great holiday break with your Tamariki. Jo Reiri-Tatana 
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Congratulations to the following students who were nominated by their respective teachers and received the following 

awards at the Young Achievers Awards 2024 on Monday evening. 
 

Te Tohu Auaha / Innovation Award - Recognising rangatahi who inspire creativity and innovative thinking 

 Charleigh Jordan-Earle, Piata Atutahi, Anaia Inu 
 

Te Tohu Raukura / Inclusion Award - Celebrating youth who actively promote inclusivity and diversity 

 Hudson Streeter, Nikau Governor, Jordan Tilyard 
 

Te Tohu Tūao / Volunteer Award - Highlighting youth who contribute through volunteering and community service. 

 Asha Crews, Talita, Katie Kapea 
 

Te Tohu Iho Pūmanawa / Empowerment Award - Honouring youth who empower others and show resilience in their 

endeavours. 

 Ella Tatterton, Jayden Aperahama, Kootuku Kereama 
 

Te Tohu Manukura / Leadership Award - Recognising youth who exhibit outstanding leadership qualities and make a 

positive impact on their peers and community. 

 Tasman Hour, Ginaya Fa’asao, Ana Manuel 
 

 

Wātaka o Te Wiki 
Week 10 – 23th – 27th September 

 

Friday 27th September 

 Whole School Assembly - Honesty – 2pm 

 Last Day Term 4 
 

Important Dates 

Term 4 commences – 14 October 

Labour Day – 28 October 

Teachers only day – 29 October 

Term 4 ends – 17 December – 12.30 pm 

  



  

 

North Street competed at Feilding Inter-School Cross Country on Monday with selected Year 3/4/5 and 6 students, 
running a distance of 2km and 2.3km dependant on age.  
 

They all began their races running against the wind for the entire duration with at least 20 other competitors from the 
surrounding schools.  
 

Congratulations to Marlee Hallett, Year 4 and Ryder Dougan, Year 5, who both placed 1st in their respective races with 
Jaelia Mackey Year 5 placing 2nd.   
 

Congratulations to all NSS students who represented us – Zion Warbrick, Kierra Hati-Moeau, Wairere Ratana, 
Manawanui Wiparata, Oliver McCormack, Marepa Kukutai-Clark, Reghay Renata, Kaelyn Love, Charlie Goldsack, Madox 
Taylor-Marsh, Arama Te Moana and Iritana Wiparata.  

 

 

Last night Eleanor, Wirihana, Kaelyn and Hazel represented our school at 

the 2024 EPIC Battle of the Bands, held at The Stomach in Palmerston 

North. Special mention to Wirihana who was named as the ‘Best 

Performer of the night’. 

Asha dressed up as Pa Paora for our Post 

Production Party. Very creative Asha…  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every morning Whaea Nikki and Whaea Choppie run 

Breakfast Club from our hall. Tamarki love their milo and 

weetbix, lucky kids. Thanks Nikki and Choppie for all you 

do for our tamariki.  

 

Congratulations to Sam Penn who received an award 

this week at St John as he has completed all 9 badges. 

It’s the highest award for his age group. 


